
6/28/2019 

 The Mudville Area water main construction is progressing well. Installation of the main 

line in Pleasant, Spring, School, Union Streets and portion of Mechanic Street is 

completed. During the week of Monday, July 1, the work will continue in Mechanic 

Street starting from School Street moving toward Exchange Street. We ask for the public 

to avoid driving through Mechanic Street by seeking alternate routes. There will be no 

construction activities on Thursday, July 4th and Friday, July 5th. Construction activities 

will resume on Monday, July 8th in Exchange Street. 

 

6/14/2019 

 The Mudville water main project is progressing well and with no issues. The plan for the 

week of June 17th is to complete the main line installation in School Street, and begin the 

main line installation in Union Street from Pleasant Street side working toward School 

Street.  These areas will be closed to thru traffic. (6/14/2019) 

 


